Delegate's Report April 4, 2014

Hello Friends,

April is Alcohol Awareness Month and it looks like spring has finally sprung so let's use out three A's being aware of alcoholism, accepting as a disease and action by putting out pamphlets and doing our public outreach so that others are aware. My forums and 20 questions are packed ready to be left along the way to conference.

WSO News

So much was learned at NERD last month when the new Northeast Regional Trustee Joan S. from Mass. spoke to us about what happened at the Board meeting in January. The Meet the Board meeting that Connecticut put in a bid for will be in St. John's Newfoundland so if you are looking for a journey this summer I will pick up more information at conference and pass it on.

WSO is also looking for 3 positions for Trustee at Large and another Northeast Regional Trustee. Applications need to be made by 8/15/14. If interested let me know.

WSC (World Service Conference) is coming up quickly. It is April 25-29th In Virginia Beach, Virginia. If you would like to send Love gifts or cards you can mail them to Ann Bonin

c/o Wyndham Virginia Beach Oceanfront Hotel 5700 Atlantic Avenue Virginia Beach VA 23451

Please use my home address as the return address just in case things don't get there on time. Ann Bonin

634 Cypress Rd Newington CT 06111

I will be bringing the views and ideas from Connecticut and presenting them for the rest of the worldwide fellowship of Al-Anon and Alateen and then I will report back to you at the June Assembly. I was also asked to be on the task force entitled "Create Ways to Raise Awareness of Tools Available for Alateen" Funny how there was a way to use my past service positions at WSO. I know that I will be able to serve this task force with some knowledge and experience. Thank you CT Al-Anon and Alateen.